
 
8495 Fontaine Boulevard, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80925 

 
June 28, 2018 
 
Reunion Homes Inc. 
Adam Erway 
Land Development Manager 
PO Box 75309 
Colorado Springs, CO  80970 
 
Dear Mr. Erway, 
 
After review of the drawings entitled THE GLEN AT WIDEFIELD SUBDIVISION 
FILING NO. 7A A replat of lots 50 through 55, 93 and 94, the Glen at Widefield 
Subdivision No. 7, the Widefield Water and Sanitation District as no concerns with the 
recommended replat as shown on the above mentioned drawing provided by Pinnacle 
Land Surveying Company, Inc. Job No 18001000 dated 03/20/2018.  The replat is within 
accordance of our Rules and Regulations and Specifications for Construction. 
 
If you require further assistance, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Robert Bannister, P.E. 
District Engineer 


